

2020-08-31 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC SCRUM meeting

NOTE: During the "Daylight Savings Time" changeover periods (US vs Europe vs Asia) the time of the meetings may fluctuate. See the Calendar: (<https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>)

Note about daylight savings time

Please note that the weekly OAM/NONRTRIC scrum team meeting will continue on Monday's at 13:00 UTC.

Daylight Savings time changes have now completed for a few months so times are

- **6am PDT | 9am EDT | 13:00 UTC | 14:00 BST | 15:00 CEST | 16:00 EEST | 18:30 IST | 21:00 CST | 22:00 JST**

NOTE:

The Calendar/Meeting Series will be moved to OSC groups.io calendar (<https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>) in coming weeks. Please update your calendar subscriptions.

See also:

- [2020-08-31 OAM Meeting notes](#)
- [2020-08-31 SIM Meeting notes](#)

Date

31 Aug 2020

Attendees

- [John Keeney](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [Konrad Baka](#)
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#)
- Subash (Samsung)
- [user-d5bae](#)
- [Sandeep Shah](#)
- [ksinghn247](#) ?
- Changlan Tsai
- Some people may have joined later ... please add yourself ...

Notes:

NONRTRIC

[John Keeney](#)

- ONAP upstreaming A1 Controller & A1 Policy Management Service (CCSDK)
 - M4 rapidly approaching - still trying to get through OOM and Cert management procedures
 - [Pawel Slowikowski](#) would like to help - [John Keeney](#) to send some JIRA links where help would be very welcome 😊
 - Working through an issue with Sonar score appearing too low ...
- OSC Plans/Started for Cherry:
 - May be able to re-add initial Enrichment Information coordination if WG2 makes progress in short-term
 - RSAC: Cherry request for an Initial rApp catalogue/registry
 - Overlaps with ongoing work in ONAP - may be able to reuse
 - Clamp/Control-Loop & DCAE-Mod
 - Downstreaming A1 Policy controller functions from ONAP
 - Documentation changes due to updates above
 - Need significant help here please 😊
 - A1 v2.0 update needed in all components
 - A1 Policy notification support
 - Changes to deployment options e.g. OOM - depends on SMO project
- Ongoing uncertainty over SMO project

- Once new PTL elected we will need to discuss scope overlap (also including OAM, INT etc)

OAM

Martin Skorupski

- See [2020-08-31 OAM Meeting notes](#)
- Dashboard/Portal update (from [Lorraine Welch](#)): Working through JIRAs - all undercontrol
 - [John Keeney](#) Need to touch base re Non-RT-RIC Control Panel ... may need more alignment as more functions added - esp when support for Enrichment Information and Policy Notifications are added
- Some issues with authentication failing (regression test)... fix & further investigation ongoing
- Continuing to struggle with copyright uncertainty - liaising with TOC

SIM

- See [2020-08-31 SIM Meeting notes](#)
- E2 Sim: Ongoing - awaiting update from Ron
- O1 Sim:
 - Netconf upgrade
 - ORAN Yang can now be used
 - Provides a VES endpoint